
Tammy Munson - RE: PWM GAT 1628-15 

I reviewed the email attachments, but could not access the Dropbox files.  To keep the ball rolling, I would be 
fine if you wish to communicate directly to the SHPO and indicated we (FAA and PWM) feel the GA Terminal is 
not eligible for listing.  If there are any meetings with the SHPO please let me know beforehand.  CC me on any 
emails or correspondence.  The SHPO may indicate the need for a public meeting, as the Section 106 Regs 
require an opportunity for public input.  Be ready for that.

Richard Doucette
Environmental Program Manager
Airports Division, FAA New England Region
781­238­7613

From: Malcolm L. Collins [mailto:mlcarch@comcast.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 6:40 PM
To: Doucette, Richard (FAA); Paul Bradbury
Cc: Cuyler Feagles
Subject: PWM GAT 1628-15

I sent two installments of files.  If I'm lucky you should also get three Dropbox links which will lead you to photos 
and drawings that were and will be attached as "additional information" to the MHPC submission.  Please send 
me a quick e­mail to let me know what you received.  If I was unsuccessful I will try some other means.

Thanks for your patience.

Regards,Malcolm	L.	Collins AIA,	NCARB,	LEED	APMaine	Licensed	ArchitectHistorical	Architect:	36	CFR	Part	61Post	Office	Box	152South	Freeport,	Maine	04078p	207	865­0346c	207	318­3180
mlcarch@comcast.netArchitectural,	Historic	Preservation	&	Planning	Concepts

From: <richard.doucette@faa.gov>
To: PHB@portlandmaine.gov; mlcarch@comcast.net
Date: 11/18/2015 2:42 PM
Subject: RE: PWM GAT 1628-15
CC: cmf@portlandmaine.gov
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